
  
 

 

 

 
 

Public Information 
     from 

Norfolk County Council 
 

 
Norfolk County Council (Fleggburgh, Main Road) 

Site Compound Notice 
 
From 05/02/24 – 16/03/24 the planned zebra crossing and carriageway surfacing 
works will occur on A1064 Main Road. Throughout this period the area depicted by 
the red hatch below, within Fleggburgh Village Hall car park, will be used as site 
compound to enable these works. 
 

 
 
If there are any issues or queries with this please contact the schemes designer, email 
samuel.cooper@norfolk.gov.uk, telephone 0344 800 8020. 
 
DATED this 19th day of December 2023.  
  
 

 
If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 8020 
and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will 
do our best to help. 


